
From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Dumpsters
Date: Friday, January 31, 2020 3:35:22 PM

________________________________________
From: Karen Tregeagle <kmtreg@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 12:27 PM
To: Cyndi Sharkey
Subject: Dumpsters

I am asking you to please consider keeping the Sandy Pickup that we have used for as long as I can
remember.

People who reserve a dumpster will soon find it full of other’s discards. I see this as a huge problem.
Please reconsider. Thank you.
Karen Tregeagle
kmtreg@gmail.com

Sent from my iPhone
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